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Peace River Tracks  

Dobby the House Opossum  

Meet òCuervoó our newest 
Educational Ambassador! 
She is a juvenile Fish Crow 
that came to the Center   
after losing the tip of her 
wing to a predator. She    
also had a skin infection 
which caused her feather 
loss on her wings and tail. 
Since she is un -releasable 
she will now help us        
educate the public and will 
certainly charm all those 
who meet her!  

Another new addition 
to our resident ranks is 
a young Virginia   
Opossum with a      
disorder that has 
stunted his growth and  
prevented his hair from 
growing in normally. 
He was affectionately 
dubbed òDobbyó since 
he closely resembled 
the house elf from the 
Harry Potter series 
when he first arrived at 
the Center.  

Above: ñDobbyò the Opossum. 
 
Below: ñDobbyò the house elf. 
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A Parulaõs Plight 

The Fabled Chubacabra  

Check out this before and after of 
a very rare species for us to see. A 
juvenile Northern Parula came to 
the Center in very rough condition. 
Parulas are the smallest type of 
Warbler and love to use Spanish 
Moss to build their nests. It looked 
as though this one had been found 
and kept by a well intentioned, but 
uneducated human. He had been 
improperly cared for and had food 
caked all over his head. He        
suffered feather loss on his face 
and neck from the food. It is very important to keep baby birds nice and 
clean to avoid problems like this. He looked so bad that for days we couldnõt 
even identify him! The after photo was only 2 weeks later. What a difference!  

We do see some very interesting creatures at the 
Center from time to time, but imagine our         
surprise when we were presented with what 
looked like a mystical and legendary Chubacabra! 
The bane of South American livestock and subject 
of investigation by monster hunters, these      
creatures have become very popular in folklore. 
Lucky for us, our òmonsteró turned out to be a 
poor, young raccoon with a severe case of         
sarcoptic mange. The skin mite had wreaked   
havoc on this little guy causing horrible itching 
and hair loss. With treatment, he recovered   
quickly and was successfully released back into 
the wild.  


